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The rights of non-citizens

Commission on Human Rights Decision 2002/107


At its 55th meeting, on 25 April 2002, the Commission on Human Rights, taking note of decision 2001/108 of 15 August 2001 of the Sub-Commission on the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights and recalling its own resolution 2000/60 of 24 April 2000, decided to approve the request of the Sub-Commission that the Secretary-General transmit a questionnaire of the Special Rapporteur on the rights of non-citizens to Governments, intergovernmental organizations, the human rights treaty bodies, in particular the Committee on the Elimination of Racial Discrimination, and non-governmental organizations to solicit any information they may wish to submit in connection with the study, in order that the Special Rapporteur may take them fully into account in preparing his progress report for the fifty-fourth session of the Sub-Commission.

[See chap. XIV.]
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